









Date:  						




The Most Reverend Robert E. Guglielmone
Diocese of Charleston
901 Orange Grove Road
Charleston, SC  29407

RE:	Chaperones for High School Youth Conference 2020

Dear Bishop Guglielmone:

Our parish youth will be participating in the State High School Youth Conference to be held at White Oak Conference Center March 6-8, 2020.

All chaperones attending from our parish have satisfied the Safe Haven requirement under the policy of the USCCB Charter for the Protection of Children and Youth.

Sincerely yours in Christ,



Signature of Pastor or Parish Administrator:  						

Parish Name and City:  									





Please return to:  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Diocese of Charleston, 901 Orange Grove Road, Charleston, SC   29407, Attn:  Youth Ministry no later than the registration deadline of February 14, 2020.
